
Updated Covid-19 safety protocols


Dear patients, 

The State Health Department and the CDC have lifted the safety guidelines for daily operations put in 
place during the Covid-19 pandemic. And while this is a welcomed sign of progress as we all adjust to 
the presence of this virus, which will continue to circulate both locally and globally. It is important to 
acknowledge that some level of risk, particularly amongst vulnerable populations will continue to be 
the new normal. 

I will continue to request that people bring a mask, though it may not be required at all times. And of 
course to keep up with good sanitary habits like hand washing and staying home if sick. It is no longer 
necessary to wait in your car or to avoid using the waiting room. 

I would also encourage everyone to remember that at the center of all the virology, immunology, and 
epidemiology are human being, and we are all trying to manage a hopefully once in our lifetime event.

So, a lot of compassion should be extended to all as we travel this path together. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.


Sincerely,

Glynn Pellagrino


